ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF TEACHER QUALITY
BEGINNING ADMINISTRATOR INDUCTION

SPRING FOLLOW-UP TRAINING INFORMATION 

May, 2007 

The Arkansas Department of Education Office of Teacher Quality is hosting the Beginning Administrator Induction Spring Follow-Up Training on Wednesday and Thursday, May 2 and 3, 2007.  This required one (1) day training is for: 
· Beginning Building Level and Curriculum/Program Administrators who attended the Summer (2006) Induction Training
· Administrators working as an Administrator under an ALCP and who attended the Summer (2006) Induction Training
· Administrators who need to make up a training session due to a previous training absence
Attendance of this meeting is required by the Arkansas Department of Education in compliance with the rules governing licensure of Beginning Administrators. 
When and where is the training?
( Wednesday, May 2, 2007
7:45 a.m. –  3:30 p.m.  OR
( Thursday, May 3, 2007
7:45 a.m. –  3:30 p.m.
The Clarion Resort on the Lake, Hot Springs, Arkansas
Individuals who arrive after 8:30 a.m. or leave before 3:30 p.m. will not receive credit for attendance.  
Registration via Fax :  Print the BA Spring Follow Up Registration Form.  Fax the complete registration form to The Office of Teacher Quality, Attention:  Teri Dorrough .  The Fax number is 501-682-4382.  
(  Registration is required no later than Thursday, March 22, 2007.  (
Dress is casual for all meetings.  Meals are provided and mileage will be reimbursed.   If indicated on the registration form, accommodations will be made at The Clarion Hotel for those traveling 50 miles or more one-way. Attendees who require lodging may request a reservation for the one (1) night prior to the meeting. The ADE has a block of rooms at the state rate for those registering by 03/22/2007 (first come, first served).    Lodging will be direct billed to the ADE. 
( Overnight accommodations will be made by The Office of Teacher Quality based on information  provided by the attendee on the Registration Form.   
( If circumstances arise making lodging unnecessary; the attendee must contact the Clarion Hotel and cancel the reservation no later than 36 hours before the meeting.  The attendee must also contact Ms. Teri Dorrough in the Office of Teacher Quality giving notification of the cancellation. 
( Any attendee who does not adhere to this requirement will be responsible for full payment of the cost of the hotel room.
The Clarion Resort on the Lake
4813 Central Ave.

Hot Springs, Arkansas 71913

Phone numbers: 1-800-432-5145 (for cancellations), or 501-525-0336
Questions may be directed to Ms. Teri Dorrough in the Office of Teacher Quality at 501-682-9850.

